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CONFERENCE CALL TO DISCUSS IRS
REQUEST FOR COMMENTS ON FORM
1120-RIC
[17936] August 31, 2004 TO: TAX COMMITTEE No. 28-04 RE: CONFERENCE CALL TO
DISCUSS IRS REQUEST FOR COMMENTS ON FORM 1120- RIC The Internal Revenue Service
(the “IRS”) has invited comments concerning Form 1120- RIC, U.S. Income Tax Return for
Regulated Investment Companies.1 A conference call has been scheduled for Wednesday,
September 8th at 2:00 (EDT) to discuss potential comments with respect to the Form.
Comments are due by October 1, 2004. If you would like to participate in the call, please
complete the attached response form and fax or e-mail it to Ezella Wynn by Tuesday,
September 7th at noon. Catherine Barré Associate Counsel Attachment no. 1 (in .pdf
format) 1 The IRS Notice seeking comments is attached to the electronic version of this
memorandum and is available on-line at
http://a257.g.akamaitech.net/7/257/2422/06jun20041800/edocket.access.gpo.gov/2004/pdf
/04-17451.pdf.
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